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Public Hearing Notice 
 
The Harpers Ferry Planning Commission will be conducting a Public Hearing at 7:00 pm on Tuesday, 
January 21, 2025, at the Town Hall conference room located on the 2nd floor at 1000 Washington 
Street, Harpers Ferry, WV to receive comments regarding the following:       
     
  A hearing will be conducted with the following agenda:    
       
1.       Potential rezoning from residential to commercial zoning 

           460 Washington Street, (Lot 4, Block E) Harpers Ferry, WV 

 2.       Adjournment 

Interested parties may appear in person as noted above or provide written comments by: 
 
1.  Mail to HFPC at Town of Harpers Ferry, PO Box 217, Harpers Ferry, WV 25425.  To ensure your 
comments are routed properly and enter the record, please place “HFPC Potential Rezoning” on the 
envelope. 
2.       Email: Clerk@harpersferrywv.us please place “HFPC-1/21/25” as the subject to ensure your 
comments are routed properly. 

 Written comments must include the name and address of the individual who submitted their 
comment for the record and are requested to be received by 10:00 am on the day of the hearing. 
 The hearing will be followed by a regular Harpers Ferry Planning Commission meeting. 
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